

Dear Future First Grader,

We are looking forward to having you in our classrooms next year, we have a lot to learn in first grade! We know many of you are eager to become stronger readers and we are excited to expand your knowledge through the first grade Wonders curriculum. Using Go Math!, we will learn how to add and subtract two digit numbers, tell time, and identify 2D and 3D shape properties.

We have an exciting experience planned for next year. Our classes will spend an entire week at Impression 5 Science Center exploring Next Generation Science Standards (NGSS). This is one of the highlights of the year for many first graders and we are excited to share this opportunity with you.

A supply list will be sent home in August with your classroom teacher placement. If you would like to shop over the summer we can always use Kleenex, Clorox wipes, baby wipes, paper towel, Band-Aids, No. 2 pencils, crayons, glue sticks, black Expo markers and Ziplock baggies (all sizes). Have a wonderful summer and see you at the open house on Thursday August 23rd at 6:30 p.m.

~Mrs. Boutwell, Mrs. DeMott, Mrs. Loomis, and Mrs. VanFleet



"The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, the more places you'll go!"

-Dr. Suess